
28th March 2025

The Keys Newsletter

Dear Parent / Carer,

A reminder that Parents' Evening is next week. All our teachers are looking 
forward to discussing your child’s progress with you. To ensure the evening runs 
smoothly, please keep meetings to the scheduled 10 minutes, as delays last time 
led to long waiting times.

We are pleased to announce that the long-awaited Key Stage 1 boys' toilet 
refurbishment will begin this weekend. The upgrades will include new flooring, 
improved ventilation, new walls, cubicles, and washing basins. This area will be 
out of use next week, so boys will be using alternative toilets for the final five 
days.

Lastly, Year 6 had a fantastic trip to Tatton Hall, where they explored life as 
evacuees during World War II. This insightful experience allowed them to 
showcase their already impressive knowledge from lessons in Year 6, earning 
praise from the guides.

Have a lovely weekend,

Mr Robinson
Headteacher



GROWTH MINDSET

STAR OF THE WEEK

Evie – Reception

Millie – Year 1

Eddie – Year 2

Eliza – Year 3

Morrie – Year 4

Jonathan– Year 5

Henry – Year 6

This week’s Courage 

certificate is for Oracy:

VALUES

Bobby - Faith - Reception

Sarah – Respect - Year 1

Anwen – Love – Year 2

Emily – Respect - Year 3

Verity - Love & Respect – Year 4

Safia  - Respect - Year 5

Martha - Trust - Year 6

Benjamin – Reception

Sarah – Year 1

Aaron – Year 2

Oskar – Year 3

Sienna – Year 4

Peter– Year 5

Anna – Year 6

Lacey-Mae – Reception

Joseph – Year 1

Theo – Year 3

Willow – Year 4

James M – Year 5

Tilly – Year 6

ÉTOILE DE LA SEMAINE 

Sarah – Year 1

Millie – Year 2

Finn – Year 3

Luis – Year 4

Amber – Year 5 / 6

 

Awards week beginning 17th March 2025



GROWTH MINDSET

STAR OF THE WEEK

This week’s Courage 

certificate is for 

Understanding:

VALUES

ÉTOILE DE LA SEMAINE 

Jack F– Year 1

Katie – Year 2

Dexter – Year 3

Theo – Year 4

Kian – Year 5 / 6

 

Awards week beginning 24th March 2025

Phoebe – Reception

Arthur R – Year 1

Dylan - Year 2

Elodie – Year 3

Rebekah – Year 4

George– Year 5

Joseph – Year 6

Grace H-S - Respect - Reception

Jude – Respect - Year 1

Bradley – Love – Year 2

Mia – Love & Respect - Year 3

James D  - Respect - Year 5

Ferne - Trust - Year 6

Elsie – Reception

Arthur G – Year 1

Grayson – Year 2

Hannah – Year 3

Jacob – Year 4

Ethan– Year 5

Amelia F – Year 6

Sapphire – Reception

Alice – Year 1

Ava Rose – Year 2

Dominic – Year 3

Cece – Year 4

Kian – Year 5

Isla – Year 6



CHANGES TO SCHOOL DINNERS

The way our school dinners are ordered and paid for is changing on 
Thursday 24th April 2025.

SchoolGrid is a new system that allows parents to pre-order school 
meals directly at home or on the go from the touch of a button. This 
system allows flexibility so you can choose a meal on certain days (A 
potential life saver for those forgotten Packed Lunches). You will be 

able to see menus and recipes, and provide feedback directly to 
catering teams, plus much more. 

Look out for communication directly from SchoolGrid over the next 
few days of how to access your own login with support along the 

way.

Accounts are required for all those whose children have a school 
meal each day, including Universal Infant Free School Meals and 

those in receipt of Free School Meals.  There is also the functionality 
to order ad hoc meals once a week or even once a term, so it is 

worthwhile registering when you receive the email.

Any dietary requirements information currently held by the catering 
team will not be transferred to the new system.  Please complete 
this link as soon as possible St Helens Catering Service - School 

Lunch Special Dietary Request.

School dinners on the first day back, Wednesday 23rd April, will 
remain as per the current dinner register.

 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=K8JB72Aahk2ovV06lfirq2Os2JgtG4BPhXeFD1I8jnxUOVVSWFBVUDU2QkdXT0UwQVU4QkJESFFDVCQlQCN0PWcu
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=K8JB72Aahk2ovV06lfirq2Os2JgtG4BPhXeFD1I8jnxUOVVSWFBVUDU2QkdXT0UwQVU4QkJESFFDVCQlQCN0PWcu


PARKING

Parking: I have numerous emails, and often difficult conversations 
with local residents recently about people parking in front of their 
open drives. 

This is one from yesterday, 'I work at the back of your school on 
Mercer Street and pay my landlord for a parking space. Parents from 
your school keep parking across my space and the drive to access the 
rest of the car park. 4 times this week I've been either blocked into 
my parking space or my space has been blocked so I can’t park. This is 
making me late for work and late to pick my own children up from 
school, All I'm asking is that I can get in and out of the space which I 
pay for."

A reminder that the church has free parking for 3 hours and they 
have given us their blessing to use it as place to park for the school 
run.

Many thanks for your understanding.

Mr Robinson

 



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

EVENT DATE
Rocksteady Concert Monday 31st March – 2pm

Parents Evening – not Year 3 Monday 31st March

Parents Evening – all years Tuesday 1st April

Parents Evening – Year 3 only Wednesday 2nd April

Y5 Easter Journey Wednesday 2nd April

PTA Easter Raffle Tickets – draw Friday 4th April

Last Day of Term Friday 4th April

Due to parents evenings, Superstars afterschool multi sports will be 
cancelled on Monday 31st March and Tuesday 1st April.

Superstars Lego has also been cancelled, and Superstars are arranging 
refunds directly.

There will also be no Year 6 Boosters on Monday or Tuesday next 
week.



THE RAINBOW TEAM



Whole School Target: 98%
Current Average Whole School Attendance: 97.2%  

Attendance 



Contact Details
St Peter’s C.E. Primary School
Birley Street
Newton-le-Willows
WA12 9UR
01744 678630 
stpeter@sthelens.org.uk
https://twitter.com/NLWStPeters
www.st-peters.st-helens.sch.uk

UNIFORM
Uniform can be ordered direct from Touchline UK Liverpool Rd, Warrington,  WA5 1AE, 

01925 413777                            

sales@touchline-embroidery.com

We also have a small number of items on the School Money site under SHOP which you 

can pay for then contact school to arrange for them to be sent home with your child.

ABSENCE
When reporting on the absence line, can we politely request that you leave a brief 

description of your child’s illness rather than just saying they are unwell.  If your 

child has vomiting or diarrhoea please note that they should not return to school for a 

period of  48 hours after the last incident.  This is a local authority policy

Applications for Holiday Leave must be submitted to school at least 4 weeks in 

advance. Forms can be found on the school website or requested from the school office.  

In accordance with Government and Local Authority policy, holidays taken during term 

time will only be authorised in exceptional circumstances.

CHANGES
It is very important that if you change contact numbers, emails or addresses that you 

advise us as soon as possible.  Any changes must be sent into school via email.

Thank you

OFFICE NEWS

mailto:stpeter@sthelens.org.uk
mailto:sales@touchline-embroidery.com













	Slide 1
	Slide 2: STAR OF THE WEEK
	Slide 3: STAR OF THE WEEK
	Slide 4
	Slide 5
	Slide 6
	Slide 7
	Slide 8
	Slide 9
	Slide 10
	Slide 11
	Slide 12
	Slide 13
	Slide 14
	Slide 15

